The right way to conclude and implement a fee-based services contract 
Participants of a webinar organized by Action Bukhgalteria publishers have explored several legal aspects of fee-based services contracts with VEGAS LEX expert Viktor Petrov.
On June 25, 2015, Viktor Petrov, a lawyer of Dispute Resolution Practice at VEGAS LEX, led a webinar on Fee-based services: Contract, taxes, challenges, organized by Action Bukhgalteria, a group of professional publications for government agencies.*
Key issues addressed at the webinar:
1. Specifics of concluding and implementing a services contract: differences between a fee-based services contract and similar civil law contracts; important conditions in a services contract and key errors in drafting one; risks in contract relations and unilateral termination
1. Details on income tax and other duties: (social security fund, pension fund, medical insurance fund) levied on the compensation received under a services contract depending on the type of contract and the contractor status (individual, sole business proprietor, non-resident)
1. Court practice in various situations: declaring a contract void/invalid, breaking service deadlines, contract termination disputes and so on
The webinar was joined by over 1,435 Internet users who left appreciative comments and thanked the organizers for selecting an interesting and useful subject to discuss.
***
*The group unites several professional journals: Accounting at government-financed entities, Accounting at public institutions, Accounting in education, Payroll in a government-financed entity  and the "Chief accountant school for public institutions educational portal.
For more information on VEGAS LEX’s corporate practice, please click here.  
For more information on VEGAS LEX’s experience in supporting dispute resolution projects, please click here.   
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